
 

 
                                                                             

 

Fred Ketabchi Joins Terrie O’Connor Realtors 

Saddle River Group  

 
 

 Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 

Realtors, is pleased to announce that Ridgewood resident 

Feraidoun (Fred) Ketabchi has joined the TOCR Saddle 

River group.  

 

 Prior to entering real estate five years ago, Mr. 

Ketabchi enjoyed a long career in international marketing and sales.  He launched his 

career as a salesperson at an industrial chemical company in New York City. He traveled 

extensively overseas conducting business.  Fred is a graduate of Fairleigh Dickinson 

University, holding an MBA in Industrial Management as well as a BBA in International 

Marketing and Sales from the City University of New York. 

 

 A Bergen County resident for thirty-six years, Fred has enjoyed living in 

Ridgewood with his family for the past twenty-five years. He appreciates the appeal that 

the greater metropolitan area offers and knows much about the town, the surrounding 

area and the school system.  Fluent in Farsi, Fred began assisting his friends and fellow 

Iranians in buying and selling their homes as they relocated to the United States. His love 

of real estate continues and he looks forward to assisting others with their search for a 

home.  

 

With his solid background in marketing and sales as well as his knowledge of the 

local real estate marker, Fred brings valuable experience to the clients he represents. A 

member of the TOCR International Group, Fred can be reached at the Saddle River office 

at (201) 934-4900 ext. 20 or on his cell at (201) 663-1671. 

 

  


